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CIRCULAR 

The National Medical Commission, Under Graduate Medical Education Board vide 

Public Notice No. U.13021/01/2023/UGMEB/, Dated:11.12.2023 has decided to allow one 

additional attempt (5th attempt) to the MBBS Students who were admitted in medical colleges 

during the academic year 2020-21 and could not pass their First professional MBBS 

examination, as the said batch was also affected by COVID-19 Pandemic. 

This is a one-time measure and may not be treated as a precedence for future. 

Hence, all the students of 2020-21 batch who have completed four attempts of First 

professional MBBS Examinations and the parents concerned are informed to contact the 

Principal of the college to avail additional attempt (5th attempt) of First professional MBBS 

Examinations tentatively scheduled in the month of February 2024. 

REGISTRAR 
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